
Play on the Hill 

Playbarn Rules 
 

HOW TO MAKE THE MOST OF YOUR TIME AT PLAY ON THE HILL 

 

• Children must always be supervised by an adult. 
 

• Only children under the height restriction will be permitted to play on the equipment. 
 

• Please do not lift or help your children onto the play equipment if they are not capable of 
getting on it themselves. 
 

• Please do not allow children to take any toys or sharp objects into the play area. 
 

• Please, no shoes or bare feet – socks only.  This is relevant to adults in the play area too. 
 

• There are designated areas for children age 2 and under and age 2 and over…. sometimes 
children may wander into the other play area.  Please make sure your child is always 
supervised and safe. 
 

• Disrespectful, unsafe and abusive behaviour towards others may result in you being asked to 
leave - with no refund given. 
 

• Only food purchased within Whitekirk Hill may be consumed here, except for baby food 
(purees) – please no food or drinks are allowed on the play equipment. 
 

• If your child has a serious allergy that we should we aware of please inform a member of 
staff on arrival. 
 

• Whitekirk Hill does not accept responsibility for items lost or stolen from the premises. 
 

• We take all responsible steps to ensure Play on the Hill is as safe as possible. However, by 
the nature of children’s play activity, accidents do occasionally happen. Whitekirk Hill cannot 
accept any responsibility for accidents resulted from play. 
 

• In the unlikely event of an accident please notify a staff member immediately. 
 

• A non-recording cctv camera is in place to help the staff and parents keep children safe. 

• Please be aware that you may only take photographs of your own children. 

 


